

Eyton Church in Wales Primary School Newsletter 27th October 2017



Diary Dates These are also in Calendar on the website www.eytonprimary.co.uk

30th October Half-Term Week

- 6th November Back to school for everyone
- 1st December Christmas Fayre and Non-uniform day
- 7th December 2.30pm Sharing Time
- 11th December 1.15pm Play dress rehearsal
- 12th December 1.15pm Play afternoon performance
- 13th December 6pm Play evening performance
- 15th December Christmas Jumper Day
- 21st December Christmas Party
- 22nd December Last Day in School
- 8th January Staff only in school
- 9th January Children back in school

<u>Disco Monday 13th November</u> Disco Noson Tywyll. The clocks will have gone back an hour by then, so it really will be a Noson Tywyll!

<u>Breakfast Club</u> Please could you ensure that children are at breakfast club before 8.30am. We cannot admit children after 8.30am, so please could you wait with your child until the gate is opened if you arrive after breakfast club has closed. Thank you.

Uniform Orders Please order uniform through Monkhouse, the supplier. The website is:

www.monkhouse.com

This will free up some of Mrs Antrobus' time in the office, thank you.

Website Update

There is now a facility for you to receive an email update every time something is added to the website. Look on the home page for the SUBSCRIBE button, add your email address and check your junk/clutter folders. We hope this new initiative will make it easier for everyone to be aware of what goes on in school.

Every week, the newsletter will go onto the website in the, "Newsletters," folder; last year it went into, "Latest News," on a few occasions. The newsletter will continue to be put onto the noticeboard as a paper copy. Mrs Whitgreave has a new page called, "Mrs Whitgreave's Heads-Up," which will be used to give any direct messages from the headteacher. We hope that this will allow everyone access to school news and that it will all be easily accessible in the one place.

Administering medicines in school form can now be downloaded from the website.

<u>Payments</u> Please could we encourage everyone to pay for school dinners, trips and swimming using the Civic Pay online system. This will enable parents to have access to their own accounts and get up to date balances. Letters are going out with login details on and instructions of how to access the service.

When paying by cheque, please write a cheque for each item eg dinners and Eyton Extras, as they are completely different accounts. Please could we remind everyone that we can no longer accept the old £1.00 coin. We are aiming to do a British Legion Poopy Appeal, and they are still collecting the old £1.00, so if you have any left, please save them for this year's poppy appeal, Thank you.

Attendance Please can we all make a huge effort to get to school, on time by 8.55am.

All parents of children who arrive late will be asked to sign the late book, as advised by our link attendance officer/Education Social Worker. Many thanks for your support.

Our attendance target this year is 96%.

<u>HALF-TERM</u> The half-term holiday is Monday 30th October – Friday 3rd November. We are all back in school on Monday 6th November. HAVE A GREAT HOLIDAY!